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I oppose limiting recreation for local families and residents who enjoy water sports 

and limiting this type of boat on the willamette river.  This is an extreme and 

unnecessary control that goes far beyond normal restrictions already in place.  Local 

residents and my own personal decision to live in this area of Oregon is partially 

based on the ability to use our boat and continue to use a public space for our 

favorite summer family activities.  This type of extreme measure is pushing people 

out of Oregon, so help us by opposing this Senate bill 1589 


